
4. DRAFT PLAN FOR ESTUARY’S WESTERN GREEN-EDGE 
 
 The Board considered a report outlining progress on the preparation of the draft plan for the long-term 

development of the Estuary’s Green-Edge including land now occupied by the Linwood paddocks, the 
oxidation ponds and Bexley Reserve. 

 
 The Board received the information and thanked the officers for their report. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


